
Chris Heaton-Harris 

Member of Parliament for Daventry 

House of Commons, London SW1A 0AA 

Tel: 020 7219 7048  

Website: www.heatonharris.com 

 

Dear Head Teacher,             September 2023 

 

2023 Annual Christmas Card Competition 

 

I hope your new term is off to a great start, and would like to wish you, your pupils and staff a successful 

year ahead.  

 

I’m getting in touch today because I am keen to visit as many schools in the constituency as possible in 

the near future. This can be conducted in any format you’d like - I’m happy to address a school assembly, 

hold a question and answer session with school leaders/teaching staff, or simply have a sit-down chat 

with pupils! Please send me an email if you would be interested in arranging a visit (or indeed if I can be 

of any assistance more generally).  

 

Last year I held my second annual Christmas card competition amongst all the primary schools in the 

Daventry Constituency and would be delighted if some of your students would like to participate.  

 

I enclose a copy of last year’s Christmas card winner and runners-up which I am sure you will agree was 

exceptional. Also enclosed is a classroom template for students to use for submission however, cards can 

also be submitted as a traditional 3D card. Visit heatonharris.com for more printouts.  

 

The deadline for submissions will be Friday 10th November in order to give us sufficient time to judge 

the winner and runners-up.  

 

For those who wish to participate, they will receive a certificate sent directly to the schools. The winner’s 

card will be hand-delivered by me to the Prime Minister, Rishi Sunak MP. Further to the same, I will 

arrange a visit with the school to present the winner with their certificate and gift.  

 

All entries should be passed to my constituency office at:  

 

Chris Heaton-Harris MP, Bishop Crewe House, North Street, Daventry NN11 4GH  

 

Please clearly print on the back the name of the school, class, the artist’s full name, and their age. There 

is no criteria for the design – it could be about Daventry, Christmas, Parliament, or something completely 

different. 3D designs are fine to use Glitter however Glitter isn’t recommended on 2D designs due to 

printing/scanning issues. 

 

I look forward to seeing all the entries for my Christmas Card competition, good luck!  
 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP 

MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR DAVENTRY 


